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Mr. Chairman,

At the outset, my delegation would like to express our appreciation to the Secretary-

General for his three reports(A/72/121, 126, 205) on "Criminal Accountability of the

United Nations Officials and Experts on Mission" which provide material basis 





As a contributing country to peacekeeping missions, the Republic of Korea provides a
two-month intensive training course for those who are to be deployed in the missions.
They are chosen through an extremely rigorous process among many able soldiers and
are given instruction in the necessary professional ethics standards. We believe such pre-
deployment training must have contributed to the fact that no crimes of a serious nature
have been committed by Korean nationals while serving as UN personnel.

I would like to conclude my remarks by sharing a proverb which states that "Once the
first step is taken, we are already on the half the journey." There is no denying that the
path 


